
Sharon Green Committee 
Monday, April 12, 2021 @ 4: 00 PM 

 
Minutes of Meeting 

Draft Until Approved 
 

Present:  Betsy Hall, Linda Amerighi, Steve Wasley, Marlene Woodman 
 
Absent:     Tom Casey, Eric Golden 
 

1. Call to Order 

Betsy Hall called the Sharon Green Committee Meeting to order at 4:00 PM 

2. Approval of Minutes of March 8, 2021 

Linda Amerighi noted that in the March 8, 2021 Minutes, Item #5, in the second sentence, the 
words lawn aerator should be replaced with core aerator to correctly indicate the type of 
aerator system being purchased. 
 
The Minutes were accepted as corrected. 
 

3. Old Business 

Betsy Hall reported that she and Marlene Woodman attended the March 16, 2021 Board of 

Finance (BOF) Meeting (held by Zoom) as a follow-up to questions previously raised by the BOF 

members.  The BOF approved $150,000 for the remaining granite curbing along Main Street.  

This project would begin once the State determines its timeframe for paving Main Street.  The 

BOF recommended that this request be put in the Town’s Five-Year Capital Project Plan. 

Betsy Hall noted that that Tom Casey will attend the Historic District Commission’s Meeting on 

Monday, April 26, 2021 to present the Sharon Green Committee’s request for curbing along 

Main Street.  Pat Hacket will provide the necessary documents for the State and for ordering the 

granite (for cut-outs, length, etc.).  Betsy Hall will be in touch with the granite company to 

obtain price estimates and to determine the optimum time to order the granite.   

Betsy Hall will send the Green Application to the various organizations that have, in the past, 

requested use of the Sharon Green.   

Steve Wasley reported that he and Tom Casey have again reviewed the area where the new 

garage addition would be built and have determined the best placement for the addition.  It is 

likely that it could be a loss of two parking spaces. 

The Committee discussed a possible timetable for the funding and agreed that it would be a 

beneficial to provide a site tour for the Board of Finance members.  It was agreed that at the 

next meeting we should review the cost estimates for the building and a concrete platform.  The 

Committee hopes to then go to the Board of Finance with preliminary estimates in October 2021 

and then next February / March 2022 go out for bids with the project scheduled for sometime 

between next June and August 2022.  This funding request would be from the Capital Non-

Recurring Request.  
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4. New Business 

Steve Wasley reported that he has ordered the core aerator but it is not likely to be delivered for 

at least a month.  He will work with Sharon Lawn & Landscaping about the timing for 

fertilization and aeration until the machine is delivered.  

Steve Wasley noted that McEnroe Organics delivered the mulch for the Green at no cost.   The 

Members noted that they are appreciative of this gesture. 

5. Other Business 

The Sharon Green Committee had no further business to discuss.  

6. Next Meeting 

The Sharon Green Committee’s next meeting will be held on Monday, May 10, 2021 at 4:00 PM 

7. Adjournment 

On a motion made by Steven Wasley and seconded by Marlene Woodman, the Sharon Green 
Committee Adjourned at 4:45 PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Marlene Woodman 


